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The	Discovery	to	Launch	Monthly	Tech!Night	Program	

	
(Reno,	NV)	–	The	Terry	Lee	Wells	Nevada	Discovery	Museum	(The	Discovery)	invites	you	to	a	check	
presentation	and	the	launch	of	their	new	monthly	Tech!Night	program	on	Wednesday,	January	11	
at	4	p.m.	Tech!Nights	will	feature	a	variety	of	high-tech	tools	and	techniques,	gadgets	and	games,	in	
the	museum’s	Spark!Lab	Smithsonian.	This	exciting	new	program	is	generously	supported	by	a	
grant	from	the	Best	Buy	Foundation	and	will	give	visitors	the	opportunity	to	engage	with	
emerging	technology	on	the	second	Wednesday	of	every	month.	
		
Tech!Night	programming	is	designed	primarily	for	museum	visitors	in	the	8-	to	16-year-old	age	
range,	but	visitors	of	all	ages	are	certain	to	find	something	appealing.	
	
“We’re	excited	to	have	the	Best	Buy	Foundation’s	support	of	this	program	designed	to	bring	new	
and	emerging	technology	to	museum	visitors,”	said	Mat	Sinclair,	executive	director.	“We	are	always	
looking	for	alignment	with	community	partners	in	our	continuing	effort	to	expand	the	museum’s	
educational	offerings.”	
	
Representatives	from	Best	Buy	and	The	Discovery	will	be	at	the	first	Tech!Night	on	January	11,	to	
present	the	museum	with	a	sponsorship	check	and	kick	off	this	exciting	new	program.	Guests	who	
attend	a	Tech!Night	can	expect	to	fly	a	drone,	command	a	robot,	print	in	3-D,	explore	computer	
coding,	and	more.		

	
What:	Check	presentation	and	launch	of	Tech!Night	
When:	Wednesday,	January	11	at	4	p.m.	
Where:	The	Discovery	·	490	S.	Center	Street,	Downtown	Reno,	NV	
Cost:	Free	with	museum	admission	
	

**	Cameras	welcome,	interviews	and	technology	demonstrations	available	**	

	
-	#	#	#	-	

	

The	Discovery	creates	interest	and	engagement	in	science	for	all.	Through	unique,	hands-on	programs	and	exhibits,	The	
Discovery	creates	learning	experiences	that	range	from	simple	curiosity	to	deep	understanding,	empowering	a	community	of	
critical	thinkers.	The	Discovery	is	a	locally	founded	501(c)3	nonprofit	organization.	To	learn	more	about	The	Discovery	and	
how	you	can	help	support	the	museum’s	mission,	visit	nvdm.org.	

Contact:	Patrick	Turner	
	 O:	775-398-5940	·	C:	775-560-5505	·	pturner@nvdm.org	


